Hello.  I hope all of you are doing and well and remaining healthy.  I miss seeing you each day.

As far as instruction is concerned, we are actually in a good place.  We were finishing our last topic, Intermolecular Forces, when this self quarantine came into effect.  So, at this point, it is important that you spend as much time as possible studying and preparing for the AP exam. I have opened up all questions in all topics in the AP classroom, which is located on the AP section of the college board website.  I encourage all of you to set aside some time each day to pick a topic, review your notes/worksheets/quizzes, etc. and to assess yourself using the questions on AP classroom.  If you need a list of these topics, please refer to your syllabus.  This can really help since we don't know when we will be able to review together.

As far as the exam is concerned, College Board is looking into several options.  They are making an official announcement tomorrow, and I will let you know more details when I get information from them and the Board of Education.

In the meantime, stay healthy and focus on reviewing for the exam.  If you need me, don't hesitate to email or text.  My cell # is (478) 213-3188.

Laura Byrd
AP Chemistry
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